
Courtaulds Culvert, Bovingdon Road, Bocking 

Preliminary works have begun to demolish and reconstruct a section of Courtaulds Culvert under 

Bovingdon Road, Bocking. 

 

Temporary car park: 
A temporary car park has been installed for residents of the flats affected by the closure of their parking 
area.  This is located on farmland north of Bovingdon Road.  Please keep the car park available for its 
intended use. 
 
Footpath diversions: 
Diversions will be in place for pedestrians during the works.  Initially the footpath will be positioned on the 
northern side of the Bovingdon Road, before being moved to the farmland north of Bovingdon Road making 
use of a temporary footbridge, as the work progresses.   

Latest news:  
If you would like to follow the latest updates on the scheme please visit: www.essex.gov.uk/otherschemes.   
 
If you have an question you can contact us either via the online form: www.essex.gov.uk/enquiries or 
telephone 0345 603 7631.   
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